
 

Harrison XC Booster Club, Inc. 

We are looking forward to the upcoming 2017 season! With close to 100 athletes 

representing our school, we pride ourselves on giving them the opportunity to compete 

with the very best in the country. This includes the unique privilege of two out-of-state 

trips this fall. The varsity team will travel and compete in a select race in October. The 

entire team will be traveling to Jacksonsville, FL in September.  

 The booster club serves as a support system for the athletes and the coaches. We provide 

the drinks and snacks for the athletes at all events along with a variety of equipment and 

supplies throughout the year. Our booster club is unique in that we do not require our 

athletes to participate in fundraisers. 

We need your help in continuing the Harrison Cross Country tradition of success. Our 

dedicated coaches have a reputation for building excellence in our athletes both on and 

off the trails. We look forward to working with your family this fall! 

Sincerely, 

Scott Moody 

Booster Club President 

hoyaxcclub@gmail.com 

 


